
 

 

 

 

 

 

INCLUDED 

Last half term at All Saints' we celebrated the Queen’s platinum 

Jubilee. Together with parents and grandparents, pre-school 

children and the local community we 

commemorated this once in a life time 

event.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The celebrations were kicked off with the 

Year 3 & 4 performance which took us on a journey through the decades of the 

last 70 years. The programme included iconic music from each decade, key national 

events and advances in technology, as well as personal moments from the Queen’s 

reign.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At All Saints’ CE Primary, we are ‘Children 

of God’. We wear our crowns with pride.  

Together we are Included, Involved and 

Inspired.  
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INVOLVED 
 

There were many opportunities to get involved during 

the lead up and during the Jubilee celebrations. 

Children had the opportunity to decorate a plate or 

tile at a local pottery 

painting studio.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Each class also created some artwork relating to the 

Jubilee which was displayed at our Jubilee picnic 

party.  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Reception/Ruby class: created a collage of the Queen’s profile inspired by 

stamps.  
 

 
Year 1/Amber Class: have been busy designing their own crowns on collagraphs. 

Then they printed them onto the background of red/white/blue.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Year 2/Topaz Class: created a collage of the Queen’s crown inspired by the complementary 

colours used by Henri Matisse’s collage called ‘The Snail’.  
 

 
Year 3/Emerald Class: created corgi pictures inspired by Henri Matisse’s artwork 

called ‘Jazz, Le Ciel, La Mer’.  
 

 
Year 4/Sapphire Class: designed and created a shoe for the queen. They made a cast 

model of a shoe with masking tape and then painted them red/white/blue.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the last day of term, children came together for a Jubilee 

picnic and finished the day with a celebration of the 

children’s learning. Each class performed a short piece to the 

parents which included poems, 

songs and short acting, based on 

the Queen’s Jubilee. Parents had 

the opportunity to look at the children’s amazing 

artwork and buy some of the lovely cakes from the 

cake competition.   

 

 

 

 
Year 6/Diamond Class: created press prints inspired by the Queen’s side on 

portraits.  
 

 
Year 5/Amethyst class: were inspired by  

Dave Devereux to create some collaborate  

Art, based on important symbols of  

monarchs e.g. orb and sceptre.  

  



INSPIRED 

Miss Bacon felt inspired that we should share some of our lovely Jubilee work with 

the community. She takes her Therapy Dog, Charlie to visit the elderly in Marham 

Park Care Home, Bury St Edmunds. So, with help from 

Year 3 and Year 5, she was able to deliver a beautiful 

crown-themed card to the residents over the half term 

holiday. They were thrilled to see it. Perhaps we might 

be able to arrange a future visit to the home for a sing-

along with some children? 

Year 5 and 6 also made some crown decorations that are 

still proudly displayed outside All Saints' Church. 

We love inspiring others in our community and the 

Jubilee was a perfect time to do this. Her Majesty, The 

Queen has role modelled for us perfectly how to be an 

inspiration to many communities.  

 

To conclude our celebrations a small group of 

staff, children and parents joined in the 

Newmarket Jubilee parade. Children wore their 

crowns with pride, wearing patriotic colours and 

waved their flags representing the United 

Kingdom and Ukraine.  Children felt compelled to 

include the Ukrainian flag as we are aware many 

refugees have come from Ukraine to Newmarket 

including members from our school. We hope this 

helped them to feel included.  

A Jubilee Prayer 
 

Dear God, 

We thank you for blessing our Queen with long life. 

We pray that you continue to strengthen her as only you are able to do 

so that she may continue to reign with love and compassion. 

We ask this in the name of Jesus Christ our Lord and Saviour. 

Amen. 


